

FOREST GROVE LEGION BRANCH #261

BOX 38

FOREST GROVE, BC VOK 1M0

(250) 397-2455

TO THE CRD BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

SEASONS GREETING AND ALL THE BEST IN 2019

I would like to take this time and thank each and every one of you for the support you have shown to our community.

At the Forest Grove Legion for the last few years you have granted us an exemption for our property taxes and I am not sure you know how much it has meant and how appreciative we are. It has not only relieved our stress level of trying to find the funds, but it has also meant we have been able to keep our doors open. Our goal is to continue our service to our veterans, seniors and our Community.

We at the Forest Grove Legion feel that we are a valuable component of our Community and it is with your assistance that we have been able to remain so. Thank You!

Yours Truly,

Wendy Clarke (250)706-4177

Sandy Ellis

Cariboo Regional District

JAN 1 4 2019

Referred To .

Racci